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Emma Torkelson

From: Daniel  Toomey <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 1:23 PM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak; ken@moymca.org
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  

  

  

      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

As a veteran and a multi decade supporter of the ASYMCA, I request you 
please support this measure 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Toomey 
 
Anchorage, AK 
dan@bearvalleyak.com 
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Emma Torkelson

From: Becky Erickson <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 1:38 PM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak; ken@moymca.org
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  

  

  

      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

Thank you for supporting our military spouses and families 

Sincerely, 

Becky Erickson 
 
Anchorage 
berickso63@yahoo.com 
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Emma Torkelson

From: John & Kathy Smart <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 2:55 PM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak; ken@moymca.org
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  
To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

  

  

      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

We really appreciate you working on this for our military families.  

Sincerely, 

John & Kathy Smart 
 
Moose Pass 
0maxsmart086@gmail.com 
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Emma Torkelson

From: Anne Moen <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 3:04 PM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak; ken@moymca.org
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  

  

  

      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

Sincerely, 

Anne Moen 
U.S. Army (ret) 
Eagle River 
annemoen@hotmail.com 
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Emma Torkelson

From: Larry Sutterer <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 3:07 PM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak; ken@moymca.org
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  

  

  
      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

Senator, I am proud to say I served in the USAF for more than 30 years and my 
wife retired as an Air Force nurse. Given our time and experience with this 
issue, both of us strongly thanks you for driving this issue.  

Sincerely, 

Larry Sutterer 
 
Anchorage, Alaska  
bearbaiter46@yahoo.com 
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Emma Torkelson

From: Kay Spear-Budd <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 4:13 PM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak; ken@moymca.org
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  

  

  

      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

This is a long overdue show of appreciation to our military spouses. Thank you 
for your efforts and diligence.  

Sincerely, 

Kay Spear-Budd 
 
Anchorage 
spearbudd@gmail.com 
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Emma Torkelson

From: Eric Campbell <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 7:56 PM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak; ken@moymca.org
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  

  

  

      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

Sincerely, 

Eric Campbell 
 
Sterling 
ecampbellak@outlook.com 
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Emma Torkelson

From: Casey Andrysiak <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 8:12 PM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak; ken@moymca.org
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  

  

  
      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

As a military spouse - who moves FREQUENTLY - this would be a huge step in 
the right direction for spouses wanting to continue contributing to the 
economy! 

Sincerely, 

Casey Andrysiak 
 
Anchorage 
casey_andrysiak@hotmail.com 
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Emma Torkelson

From: Julio Banez <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 9:17 PM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak; ken@moymca.org
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  

  

  
      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

Senator Revak, I fully support your efforts to bring this long overdue support to 
our military spouses to transition their skills and experience to Alaska, a win-
win for all!  Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Julio Banez 
 
Anchorage  
rbanez@ak.net 
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Emma Torkelson

From: Keith Manternach <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 8:51 AM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  

  

  

      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

I am sure you realize the urgency of this, THANK YOU for your service to our 
great country and your continued service to our great state!   

Sincerely, 

Keith Manternach 
Armed Services YMCA (President) 
Anchorage 
km@gci.net 
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Emma Torkelson

From: Sarah Riffer <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 9:09 AM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  

  

  

      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

Thank you so much for making this a priority.  We appreciate you.   

Sincerely, 

Sarah Riffer 
Armed Services YMCA of Alaska 
Eagle River 
director@akasymca.org 
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Emma Torkelson

From: Karen  Grimsley <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 9:25 AM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  
To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

  

  
      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

Allowing our service member spouses the opportunity to utilize their 
certifications in Alaska is such a win for our businesses and the community's 
economic growth.   

Sincerely, 

Karen Grimsley 
 
North Pole 
kgrimsley1025@hotmail.com 
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Emma Torkelson

From: Ingrid Karn <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 10:51 AM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  

  

  
      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

As a military spouse and a CPA in a dual income family, I was not faced with 
these issues when we came here 30 years ago.  When I heard the hurdles that 
current spouses have to jump through I was amazed.  We need to do 
everything we can to keep military families requesting Alaska as a duty 
station,  which means keeping the household chief happy! 

Sincerely, 

Ingrid Karn 
Armed Services YMCA of Alaska 
Anchorage 
ingrid@karncpa.com 
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Emma Torkelson

From: James Lee <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 10:58 AM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak
Subject: Thank you for your support of military spouses!

  

  

  
      

  

Dear Senator Revak, 

Thank you for your support of military spouses. I appreciate your efforts to 
amend Senate Bill 86, regarding temporary permits and licenses, to set up a 
30-day issuing period within which military spouses, who meet the 
qualifications, must be granted a temporary license to practice their 
occupation in Alaska. I strongly support this amendment that creates this 30-
day period and deals specifically with teaching licenses as well.  

Our military families are a special part of the Alaska. Enabling military spouses 
to more quickly contribute their skills and expertise to our communities is a 
win-win for us all. 

Thank you for your advocacy on our behalf! 

I have been a proud supporter of our Military and their families since moving 
here in 1968.  Currently I sit on the Board of Dircectors for the Armed Services 
YMCA of AK.  You have my full support of this Bill, as we all have a duty to 
make lives easier and better for our military and their families. 
Thank You! 

Sincerely, 

James Lee 
Armed Services YMCA of Alaska 
Anchorage 
swellyak@yahoo.com 

 

  

      
 

  
  

  

 


